







When you achieve, Minnesota succeeds.

Greetings,

Achieve is committed to excellence and transparency. Our top priority is providing you with clear policies and procedures. The implementation of the new trainer types previously scheduled for January 1st, 2018 has been postponed. This decision is in response to our genuine desire to ensure the quality and transparency of Achieve's Trainer Approval Process. We will continue to refine the trainer approval process and review the proposed new trainer types. Please look for updates regarding the new process and timelines for implementation in the May issue of Achieve's Currents e-newsletter.

In the meantime, we will continue processing trainer approval applications based on our current requirements as outlined in the <u>Trainer Approval Guide</u>.

As always, we are here to help you achieve! Please contact us if you have any questions:

- <u>support@mncpd.org</u>
- 855-378-3131

Your Achieve Team